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On July 1st, 3rd, 4th and 6th, each Japanese lesson class enjoyed the 

Tanabata Festival by listening to a story telling performance about Tanabata. 

Then they wrote their wishes on a small strip of paper, shared them with each 

other, and then tagged their strips to bamboo grass. 

Everyone had the opportunity to enjoy one of the Japanese’s famous national 

events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tanabata Festival hosted  
by the Japanese Lesson Class  


